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From: Jim Markman <jimmarkman@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 12:44 PM

To: Plan

Subject: 217-23-000047-PLNG

| am a resident of Crook County and Powell Butte. | live at 16587 SW Grandview Rd. Powell Butte 97753

| have attended two meetings regarding the proposed use of the property on Alfalfa Road.

There is a lot of opposition to the proposed use of this property.

To call this proposed facility a community center is a stretch and should be refused based on that alone.
Residents have several concerns including security, staffing issues and devaluation of property values.
One concern that came up was the existing septic system. Because the facility would deal with medical
waste, what would the impact be on the existing aquafer? This facility and the surrounding residents

have wells and Avion Water has wells in the area that serve thousands of customers.

Has DEQ reviewed the existing septic system to ensure what measures may be needed to keep our water
safe?

Has Avion Water been contacted for an opinion?

Jim Markman
503 784 4056
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